
SBD INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, BHADRAK 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from SBDIS! 

We are glad to welcome our tiny tots to school. Let's walk down our corridor to 

a great year filled with learning new things, working together and having a lot 

of fun. 

To ensure a proper friendly and learning environment for them, we have 

decided to reopen the school for Nursery to STD-II from Monday onwards i.e- 

11/04/22 (Monday). You are requested to go through the following points. 

Arrival / Departure /Transport details: 

Monday :  

• Arrival time : 7 :50 am(KG – Class II) Parents are requested to drop their 

children. 

• Departure time : 10 : 00 am . Parents are requested to pick up their 

children from school. (Nursery, LKG & UKG) 

• Departure time : 10 : 30 am for CLASS I & II school van will be provided 

but accompanied by parents.  

Tuesday :    

• Arrival time (by parents)  : 7 :50am  (KG – Class II) Parents are requested 

to drop their children. 

• Arrival (by school transport): Those who have applied for school 

transportation the arrival time will be 7.40 am 

• Departure time : 10.30 am  for all by school transport  
 

Wednesday :  
 

• For Classes Pre-Kg to Class II School transport will be provided for 

(Arrival & Departure) for those who applied for transport facility. 

Breakfast:  

• Breakfast will NOT BE PROVIDED for  Pre-kg to  Std -ll students . 

The fee paid towards breakfast for the month of April for class-1 & 2 would be 

adjusted. Parents are requested to send breakfast & water bottles of their kids 

from their home.  



 

 

For any queries parents are requested to contact on the below given 

numbers. 

Transport Pratap Kumar Nayak 9776907922 

Co-ordinator Nur - UKG Mrs. Manisha Ray 9438014255 

Co-ordinator Class I & II Mrs. Mamata Dixit 9853305169 

Nursery Mrs. Manasi Rout 8327796973 

LKG Mrs. Smrutirekha Rout 8917247776 

UKG Mrs. Itishree Mohanty 9777843141 

Std - I Snigdha Rani Jena 6311925628 

Std - II Sagarika Mohanty 9861766737 

 

Any changes will be intimated to you in due time.Parents are requested to 

contact the above teachers for any queries in the respective areas mentioned. 

Looking for a great year ahead.  

Your co-operation is highly solicited..  

 
With Regards 
 
 
Mr. Yudhistir Debata 
Director/Principal 


